
WE NEED YOUR HELP!
If you are temporarily living with family or friends, staying in a  

vehicle, a motel, outdoors or in any other non-permanent location  
because you do not have housing...

It’s anonymous, and we only need a few minutes for a few questions.  
Getting an accurate count means more housing for Central Minnesota!

PLEASE COME TO A COMMUNITY MEAL AT THE  
FOLLOWING LOCATIONS TO BE COUNTED

SALVATION ARMY 
400 HWY 10 S, ST CLOUD

11:45-12:45

PLACE OF HOPE 
511 9TH AVE N, ST CLOUD

5:00-6:00PM

Point in Time Count

Stand up and be counted! January 26th, 2017.

To access this survey in greater Stearns and Benton Counties, please call 211.


